
From: Lewis Buchner
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Ordinance to revise the Zoning Ordinance to prohibit new Gas Stations in Sebastopol
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Dear City Council,

My family and I strongly support this revised ordinance to prohibit more gas stations in Sebastopol.

Burning more fossil fuels only contributes to our existing problem with fires and other disasters resulting from
climate change.

Thank you!

-- 
Lewis Buchner

Sebastopol




